
Parklands Primary School, Spinney Hill Road,  
Northampton NN3 6DW 

Telephone:  01604 491769 

 

 

  

 27th March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Your child has been selected to represent the school for the Hockey Team. They 
will be playing a number of matches at a Preston Hedges Trust competition at 
Moulton College, Gate 4 on Tuesday 16th April 2024.  
 
The tournament will run from 12.30pm to 2.45pm and children will be back in 
school for normal collection time. Parents are welcome to come and spectate.  
 
Your child will need  

- To be in their PE kit 
- A packed lunch 
- Shin guards 
- Water bottle 

A kit will be provided for all children to wear to play in. 
 
Please return the below slip to school before Monday 15th April 2024. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Miss Millar 
 
 

Hockey Team 
 
Child name: …………………………………………………………….. 
 
Class: …………………………………………………………………………. 

  
I give/ do not give permission for my child to be a part of the hockey team. 
 
Medical Needs:………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………… 
 
Date: ………………………………………………………….. 
 


